7th Grade Newsletter

- It was great to see so many of you at **Parent Night** last night. Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any remaining questions.
- This year, I will utilize a yellow **Friday folder** to send home student work and other information. There will also be a slip for you to sign weekly to acknowledge that you saw your student's work (which you can keep at home), read my weekly newsletter, and checked your student's honor card. ***There is NO Friday folder coming home today due to our short week.
- A reminder that we will have **no school** on Monday, September 4, in observance of Labor Day.
- Friday, September 8 will be an **out of uniform day** for students. We will also be kicking off our new **Accelerated Reader program** by having a *Read and Feed* in literacy class. Students may bring pillows, blankets, snacks, and flashlights for a "reading party"!
- Please join us for our annual Fun Run and Tailgate Party at 5 pm on Friday, September 8.
 Permission slips (which were sent home in the Thursday folder) will be due on Wednesday, September 6.
- Students in grades 4-8 received an altar server permission form for the coming year. All
 current acolytes and those interested in becoming one need to fill it out and return it by Friday,
 September 8. Training for new servers and anyone who would like a refresher course will be
 scheduled soon during the school day. Contact Karen Schulteis, Director of Liturgy and Music
 at the parish office at 414-321-1965 with any questions.
- There will be a Brat Fry Fundraiser on Saturday, September 9 between the hours of 11:00 am
 6:00 pm at Festival Foods in Hales Corners (5600 S. 108th Street). This is a great opportunity for middle school students to earn service hours!
- Ready to discover the characters and stories your kids love? With expertly curated selections, plus the chance for me to earn rewards for the classroom with every order, Scholastic Book Clubs is here for you all year long to boost your kid's reading fandom and maybe even create moments of quality time you can share together! Place an order of \$25 or more and you can pick a FREE \$5 book (use code READS at checkout) to add to your reader's TBR pile! The next order due date is 10/11/23. SHOP OUR CLASS PAGE:
 https://orders.scholastic.com/P8YPM SHOP FLYERS: https://clubs.scholastic.com/ms

Every order benefits our classroom, helping me earn FREE books and resources that every child can enjoy. Thanks for your support!

Mrs. Emily Wisniewski

ewisniewski@sje.school

Remember that Jesus is the Bread of Life
John 6:35